
 
 

 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

         May 12, 2022 
 
To:  FMPA Members 

   
From: Sharon Samuels 

 
Re:   Award Extension of the Thermal Infrared & Imaging Services Bid  
   (FMPA ITB# 2019-020) 

 
**************************************************************************************************** 
The current award of the FMPA Thermal Infrared & Imaging Services Bid is scheduled to 
expire July 31, 2022.   
 
The members participating in this Thermal Infrared & Imaging Services Bid have indicated 
a desire to extend the award with Brady Infrared and McCall Thomas Engineering Co. for 
an additional year.    
 
Mutually agreed, this new award extension will expire on July 31, 2023.  Please let me 
know if there are any concerns or questions regarding this bid extension. 
 
 
 
 


